February 27, 2020

Dear Board of Education,

I am requesting permission to be able to hold a fundraiser on May 15th from 6:00pm to 8:00pm. I would like to hold a Daddy Daughter dance or a special someone in the student's life, for kindergarten through fourth graders. The event will cost \$30 for an adult chaperone and a child. Additional children are \$5 each. The money raised will be put in a fund for the fifth grade class and will be utilized during their 6th grade camping trip.

Sincerely,

Kim Scudieri